
Glendale Jr.-Sr. High Band
1466 Beaver Valley Rd. Flinton, PA 16640

687-5026
Brian Stacey - Instrumental Music              Kelsey Troxell - Band Front Advisor

Dear Band Parents,

 It is that time again; time to think about band camp.  I hope that all of you are having a 
great summer and I am looking forward to another great year.
 I want to emphasize the importance of good attendance at band camp.  This is the time 
that most of the marching show is learned for football season.  If your child misses this it will be 
very hard for them to catch up to the rest of the band.  The band is a team and we need 100% 
from every part of that team to be successful.
 This year I am going to try to go Digital.  I have posted the Medical Form, Syllabus, 
Band Front Rules and Uniform Agreement form on the district website.  You can fill out the med 
form and the uniform agreement on the computer and then print them.  If you do not have access 
to a computer a paper copy can be picked up on the first day of camp.  

Because I will be taking your child on bus trips the Medical Form is of the utmost 
importance.  When filling it out, please be as detailed as possible. 

Please read and complete these documents and have your child bring them to the first day 
of band camp.  These documents can be found at: http://www.gsd1.org/junior-senior-high/music/
band/livepage.apple.com 

Band camp will be from Monday, August 6th to Friday, August 10th from 8:00 AM to 
11:30 AM for the first week. Then from Monday, August 13th to Friday August 17th and Monday, 
August 20th to Tuesday, August 21st from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM.  The students will have an hour 
for lunch.  The students should bring a bag lunch.    The students will not be permitted to leave 
the school on their own at anytime during band camp including lunch without prior 
approval.

If you have any questions please call the school at 687-5026 or e-mail me at 
bstacey@gsd1.org and I will get back to you.  Please check out the band section of the school 
website.  There you will find a full year schedule and more information at http://www.gsd1.org/
junior-senior-high/music/band/.  I hope that the rest of your summer is pleasant and I will see 
you in August.

Sincerely,

Mr. Stacey
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